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SNEAK PEEK
 

CHILDREN'S CHURCH RESUMES
JANUARY 9



WEDNESDAY NIGHT RESUMES

JANUARY 12



CHILDREN SERVE NIGHT
JANUARY 19



GA MIDWINTER RETREAT

JANUARY 29 



THE FAMILY CONNECTION

Hello Parents!
Happy New Year! I don't know about you, but this
time of the year always brings excitement. There is
an excitement of what is to come. The year is a
blank slate. I am reminded of Psalm 98 where we
are commanded to sing a new song before the Lord.
What better time to sing a new song with your life
than the New Year! This year make a choice to
worship the Lord with a new song through you and
your family's life! You can never run out of new
songs to sing about the marvelous things God has
done!

In Christ,
 Lexie Hood -Minister of Children

"Sing to the Lord a
new song, for He has

done marvelous
things..." 

PSALM 98:1


